
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
February 5, 2019 
 
 
Sheriff Lavender reports that on 02/04/2019 his office was dispatched to the 4500 block 
of Vigo Road at approximately 4:00 p.m. Deputies arrived and found a male and female 
that had been violently assaulted. Both victims were transported to Adena Regional 
Medical Center and then to Grant Medical Center. Both had life threatening injuries, but 
as of the time of this release were still surviving. 
 
While working on this scene deputies were alerted to another scene on Bowman Road. 
Deputies arrived and discovered a male and female deceased inside their home of 
apparent gunshot wounds.  
 
At this time the crimes appear to be connected. 
 
Investigators from the Ross County Sheriff’s Office, U.S. 23 Major Crimes Task Force, and 
Ohio B.C.I.&I will be working throughout the night.  
 
There are no suspects at this time 
 
No further details are being released at this time. Details will be released as they 
become available.  
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